

19th March 2020

Dear Parent,

Re: Provision of Free School Meals from 23rd March

We are looking at ways to provide free school meals for those eligible from Monday 23rd March.

As the school canteen system already recognises those eligible it makes sense to use this system. We are proposing a packed lunch to be collected from the school canteen by eligible students each morning probably between 8.30am and 9.30 am.

If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like them to access this service from Monday, please send an email with FSM as the title and their name as the message to cbn@ifieldcc.co.uk by tomorrow at 10am.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Corbett, Headteacher







Fax: 01293 420501 Email: office@ifieldcc.co.uk